
PUBLIC NOTICE - WINTER ROAD CLOSURE

TOWN OF WARREN
LINCOLN GAP ROAD (TH #3)

(Last Paved Section Starting up the Mountain)
Starting October 15, 2018

This is to notify the residents of Warren and the travelling public that the upper part of the Lincoln Gap
Road that connects to the Town of Lincoln will be officially closed for the winter to all traffic starting
October 15, 2018. Signs will be going up for closure starting October 15 and on Thursday, November 1,

2018 the road will be officially blocked off to all vehicles at the bottom of the steep part and at the top.
The Town of Lincoln will also be closing off their section of Lincoln Gap for the winter.
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